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Brooklyn-Governors Island Ferry

On June 6, I was thrilled to celebrate the launch of free ferry service between Fulton Ferry

Landing and Governors Island.  The restoration of ferry service is something I have long

pushed for and it is another positive step toward the vision of a Central Harbor Park for the

21st century.  This summer, we will have:

• Free ferry service from Fulton Ferry Landing to Governors Island

• Ferries to run on the hour, every Saturday when there is scheduled programming on the



island

• Visit www.govisland.com for a complete schedule

I hope to see you on the island this summer!

http://www.govisland.com

